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Arthur Keiser, Ph.D.

CEOQO and Chancellor

Keiser University

9400 SW Discovery Way, Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

March 17,2022
Dear Dr. Keiser,

Please accept this letter as feedbackregarding our ongoing relationship with
Keiser University, Port St. [ucie campus. As the lead Dietitian at Genesis Care,
USA (formerly South Florida Radiation Oncology/ 2T** Century Oncology), [have
had the pleasure ofthe partnership with Keiser University. In this partnership I
have enjoyed both ofmy roles, as preceptor for several of your dietetic interns
aswellas a member ofthe academic advisory board for Dietetics and
Nutrition. Our partnership dates to 2016 and in that period [have hired several
of your former interns for our oncology clinics which cover all of southeast
Florida.

As a preceptor, [have found the interns to be exceptionally productive and
motivated; they come to our site with excellent foundational knowledge and a
passion for the field. Hence, they make the best candidates for the job when
we are in the process ofhiring; we have never been disappointed with any new
hire. As evidence ofexcellent training in their Keiser internship, they come to
the position well-qualified and prove to be an asset to our medical clinics,
providing excellent nutritional care in performing assessment and intervention
for our adult oncology patients. Our position requires dietitians that use
evidence-based medicine, exhibit superb people skills in their teaching and
counseling and join us in innovation for medical-nutritional care. Our dietitians
are required to adapt to a variety ofclinics and staffas wellas keep current on
clinical information in a rapidly changing field.

We are again this year prepared to take dietetic interns and look forward to
providing an enriching environment for their future career. We recently hired
another Keiser intern and are currently in the process ofinterviewing for an
immediate position. Because ofthe success we have had with former Keiser
interns and my confidence in their education at the Port St. Lucie campus, three
Keiser interns have been sought for application and have expressed interest.
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As a member ofyouracademic advisory board for Dietetics and Nutrition, I
have been consistently impressed with the responsiveness of your academic
dietitians to the advisory board input. lam proud to serve on a board that so
carefully assesses their educational progress and persists in achieving the
highest of professional standards.

Sincerely yours,
Cynthia Collins, Ph.D., R.D., LD/ N
GenesisCare, USA

(561) 512-0065/ Cynthia.Collins@usa.genesiscare.com



